
TIP Notice 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLISH  

 

GPATS TIP AMENDMENT 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Greenville-Pickens Area Transportation Study (GPATS) pursuant to the requirements of the 

Fixing America’s Surface Transportation Act (FAST Act), gives notice of the following action.  

Effective August 3, 2025, GPATS will accept public review and comments on amendments to the 

2025 - 2034 Greenville-Pickens Area Transportation Study (GPATS) Transportation Improvement 

Program (TIP). This TIP outlines the federally funded transportation projects that GPATS is 

considering for the next ten (10) years and serves as our plan to improve transportation services in 

the Greenville-Pickens community. The TIP also includes funding to support public transit services 

provided by Clemson Area Transit (CAT) & Greenville Transit Authority (GTA) dba Greenlink 

within the Greenville urbanized area. 

 

Public review and comments will be received until August 25, 2025 or 21 days from the 

effective date of this notice.  Copies of the document and additional information concerning this 

action are available upon request at the address cited below. 

 

This public notice and the time established for public review of, and comments on, the TIP satisfies 

CAT & GTA’s Section 5307 Program of Project (POP) requirements. 

 

Written comments may be sent to: 

 

• GPATS - Asangwua Ikein, Transit Planner/Grants Manager, 301 University Ridge, Suite  

S-3200, Greenville, SC 29601, AIkein@greenvillecounty.org 

• CAT – Jerry Kerns, Interim General Manager, 200 West Lane, 

Clemson, SC 29631, jkerns@cityofclemson.org 

• GTA – Heather Lollis, Grants and Regulatory Compliance Specialist, 100 W McBee Ave, 

Greenville, SC 29601, hlollis@greenvillesc.gov 

 

Any written comments submitted may be reviewed by the public at the addresses above, Monday 

through Friday between 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Senator Ross Turner 

Chairman, GPATS Policy Committee 
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